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PRESS RELEASE  
 
Shop With A Cop at Cornelius Fred Meyer  
 
 

December 5, 2014 – Thanks to Cornelius Fred Meyer, 23 local children were given 
the opportunity to go holiday shopping with Washington County Deputies who 
serve the City of Cornelius.   
 

Friday morning, 23 local children in need participated in 
the annual “Shop with a Cop”, holiday event.  From 11:00 
a.m. to 1:00 p.m. the Cornelius Fred Meyer opened their 
doors to these children.  For two hours, deputies helped 
the kids spend $40.00 on gifts for their family members.  
The children were then given $60 worth of items from their 
own wish list.  The children who participated were 
nominated with the assistance of local schools.  
 
Chief Gene Moss would like to thank Fred Meyer for their 
generosity.   With their support, these children and their 
families will have much appreciated gifts under their tree.  
Deputies look forward to this annual opportunity where the 
participants get a fun experience and positive contact with 
Deputies. 
 

 
 
 

 


